
From: Phason, Douglas
Sent: 6/21/2010 6:05:42 PM
To: Harper III, William (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WHHd)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Ibardolasa, Joyce 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JxI5); Charles, Melicia 
(melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Utility's Participation / UMAP/NARUC Panel on Directed Brokerage and Research, 

July 18, 2010 in Sacramento

I spoke to
Commissioner Simon about PG&E's participation on the panel for Directed 
Brokerage and Research at UMAP/NARUC, on July 18, 2010, in 
Sacramento. The Commissioner requested Peter Coripio [sp]... please 
confirm his availability or whomever PG&E has designated. We would 
like to announce the California Utilities' participation at our conference 
call on Wednesday, June 23rd.

I appreciate your 
efforts.

Best,
Douglas
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